
	
	
	
Dear	Blue	Mountain	customers:	
	
Blue	Mountain	Brewery	is	issuing	a	recall	on	12oz.	bottles	and	12oz.	cans	of	Batch	35	“A	
Hopwork	Orange”	(the	batch	number	is	clearly	marked	in	the	“enjoy	by”	window	on	the	
side	of	the	bottle	and	on	the	top	of	the	can-carton	of	the	6-packs	of	cans).	
	
This	batch	has	a	wild	yeast	contamination	that	is	causing	refermentation	in	bottles	and	
cans	when	left	warm	for	an	extended	period.	Please	note	this	is	not	a	health	hazard	
insofar	as	consumption	of	the	beer;	the	concern,	however,	is	the	potential	for	bottles	or	
cans	to	rupture.	
	
If	you	have	purchased	this	beer	(and	have	proof	of	purchase)	and	had	a	bad	experience	
because	of	over	carbonation	or	foaming,	please	contact	us	at	
martha@bluemountainbrewery.com	so	we	can	attempt	to	compensate	you.	
	
Our	customers’	satisfaction	is	Blue	Mountain	Brewery’s	#1	priority,	and	we	sincerely	
apologize	for	this	error.		
	
Sincerely,	
	
Taylor	Smack	
Blue	Mountain	Brewery	
	
	


